
 
 

 
Rockridge Drumline earned 2nd Place - BC Provincials held in Salmon Arm last weekend.  

Congratulations to Mr. Parker and the team 
Back Row: Mason M, Cayden F, Jeff X, Johnson H, Jenny B, Seb B, Yenna P, Kate B 

Middle Row: Mika A, Max T 
Front Row: Nathan K, Samuel C, Baran C, Maria L, Chloe I, Iris L 

Foreground: Evan R 
Special thanks to Ms. Collins who also attended the trip to support our amazing musicians. 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 
Flipping into French Culture! 🇫🇷🥞 

Ms. Selzer’s French 9 students put their language skills into action in the most delicious way possible:  
by making authentic French crêpes. 

From mastering the perfect batter to expertly flipping each delicate creation, the kitchen became a classroom 
where culture, language, and hands-on learning blended seamlessly. Beyond the fun and laughter, students 

explored the rich history of crêpes in French cuisine, connecting with a tradition that has brought people 
together for centuries. 

Because learning a language isn't just about words—it's about experiencing the culture, savoring the flavors, 
and enjoying every sweet (or savory!) moment. Bon appétit!  



 
 

 
 
Law 12 in Action: Learning Beyond the Classroom! ⚖️📚Mr. Lam escorts students to Provincial Court of BC 
 
Law 12 students stepped into the heart of justice, witnessing real trials unfold at the law courts. Sitting in on 
cases, they saw the legal system in action—an experience that brought their studies to life in ways a textbook 
never could. 
 
The highlight? A Q&A session with an Appeals Judge, where students asked thoughtful, challenging questions 
about law, justice, and the complexities of decision-making. From sentencing guidelines to landmark cases, 
their curiosity led to an inspiring discussion that deepened their understanding of the legal world. 
This immersive experience reinforced why law matters—not just in theory, but in practice. Huge thanks to the 
court officials and our amazing students for making this trip a true lesson in justice!  

 
 

 



 

 

 

The Rockridge Improv Club was awarded the Outstanding Youth Team Award this week.  The award recognizes 
a group of youth who have completed a minimum of 35 hours per individual of service, resulting in enhanced 

programs and/or services for their school or their local or global community.   

Congratulations to Timur R, Tom G, Harry H, Vilne R, Sophia C, Sam J.  

Front Row; Isla M, Eva H, Niamh B , Kyle R 



 

Rockridge Mountain Bike Team with coaches Jamal Ahmelich, Bianca Ferrajohn, and Chelsea Brown 

 



 

 
A sunny day and a whole lot of hustle—Rockridge’s ESP Pop-Up was a huge success!  

Thanks to everyone who stopped by and supported our student businesses! 



 

 
The Interact club at Rockridge working with Big Brothers over the past few weeks hosted a very successful 

clothing drive. Thank you Rockridge for helping us fill the bin to overflowing! 
 

 
Mental Health Week 2025 

Unmasking  
Mental Health 
May 5-11, 2025 



 

 



 

 



 

 


